
 

             The Doctor Ala Stanford Center for Health Equity – 2001 West Lehigh Avenue, Phila, PA 19132 

 
Dear School Parents, Principals, Coaches and Nurses. 
 
RE: Black Doctors Consortium’s Student Health Week  
 
Black Doctors Consortium (BDC) @ the Dr. Ala Stanford Center for Health Equity want to serve your 
students with offering Pennsylvania Interscholastic Athletic Association (PIAA) Sports Physical 
Clinics and other physicals.  
 
We believe when the students of Philadelphia succeed, the City of Philadelphia Wins! 
Success for students begins with them participating in extracurricular activities where students excel not 
only inside the classroom, but also outside its setting. Data has shown that student athletes have 
healthier lifestyles that contribute to their overall wellbeing.  Routine exercise creates a balance 
between physical health and mental health. This is why BDC wants to partner with you to support 
students by completing their PIAA physicals in preparation for the 2023/2024 school year, specifically for 
Philadelphia students.  
 
ASHE’s Student Health Week begins on Monday, July 24 through Friday, July 28, 2023, and our Annual 
Health Fair is mid-week, Wednesday, July 26, 2023.   
The schedule is as follows: 

• Monday, July 24, 2023 
• Tuesday, July 25, 2023 
• Wednesday, July 26, 2023 (Health Fair) 

• Thursday, July 27, 2023 
• Friday, July 28, 2023 

 

Registration is required with the following link and/or QR code:  

https://forms.gle/cRj1JZpRX64w5TBQ9      
 
Please bring your: 

• School ID 
• School Name  
• Insurance Card  
• Name of Sport  
• Season of Participation 

• Position Played  
• Coaches Name  
• Coaches Email  
• Due Date  

 
Not only can we provide PIAA support, Parents, please know that we are here to provide full service 
pediatric care to your children. We want to partner with you in ensuring your children receive 
exceptional health care. We will also provide Vaccination Clinics for our students who may need current 
as well as catch-up vaccinations. 

In closing, we look forward to serving your students, children, and families.  
 
In service, 
Tracy Wood  
Executive Director 
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